

Dear 1st graders and families,

Hello! My name is Ms. Zaneski and I will be your first grade teacher this year! This will be my eighth year at OLH and I am so excited to be with you in first grade. We are so lucky to have Ms. Berlin in first grade with us this year, too! Ms. Berlin and I are looking forward to a great year ahead with all of you!

Before we begin the year, we wanted to take the time to introduce ourselves a little more and tell you some things about us. Ms. Berlin and I were both born and raised in Southampton and have lived here our whole lives. I went to college at Fairfield University in Connecticut but I love Southampton so much that I came back after I graduated! Now that I am back home, I love to go to the beach. I spend my free time with family and friends and I love to cook and bake. Ms. Berlin loves the warmer weather and being close to the water. She enjoys going for walks on the beach, watching the sunset, and bike riding!

With a few weeks left of our summer vacation, we hope you have all had a chance to have some fun, go to the beach, spend time with family, and of course, work on your summer reading! Over the next few weeks, please continue to check the class website at www.olhamptons.org for information about the upcoming school year. You will also see upcoming events, homework, class schedules, etc. once the school year officially begins!

Once again, we are so excited to see you all in September! I can't wait for us to grow into a wonderful first grade class! Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have at <a href="mailto:czaneski8656@olhamptons.org">czaneski8656@olhamptons.org</a>.

See you soon!

-Miss Zaneski and Ms. Berlin